
SENIOR SECTION COMMITTEE MEETING MINUTES - 7th April 2025 

Present: 

Will Polland - Captain & Chair    (WP) 

Ross McFarlane - Vice-Captain    (RM) 

Mick Hempstock - Immediate Past Captain  (MH) 

John Frost - External Fixtures Sec   (JF) 

Lawrence Burt- Internal Fixtures Sec   (LB) 

Steve Garmston - Mens Captain & Liaison Officer (SG) 

Dave Stiff - Secretary     (DS) 

Apologies: 

James Newsom - Treasurer    (JN) 

 

Item 
No 

Subject Discussion/Action Actionee Action By 

1 Introduction WP thanked everyone for attending the 1st 
meeting of the season and for the cttee 
members’ continued support.  
 

  

2 Actions from Last 
Meeting 

The minutes, having being issued previously, 
were agreed as a true record of events.  
There were no outstanding actions from the 
minutes of the Feb cttee meeting or AGM. 
 

  

3 Finance The section account balance stands at is 
£674.40 with subs owing. 
 

  

4 Internal Fixtures The draw for the Singles/Doubles KO 
Competitions was carried out by LB & DS.  
Starting sheets for the same will be issued in 
due course.  Players must adhere strictly to 
the published cut off dates for each round. 
 
LB suggestion to change the format of 2 of 
the Scrambles has in the main been well 
received.  Details to follow. 
 
There are still plenty of places left for the 
President’s Prize on 16th April.  A reminder 
e-mail will be sent to section members. 
 
Payment for the last Scramble winnings 
continues to be delayed.  JN and the office 
will be informed. 
 
Afternote: 
 
Scramble wings are now paid in full with 
apologies for the delay. 
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8 Apr 
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Item 
No 

Subject Discussion/Action Actionee Action By 

5 External Fixtures Our next matches are against Woodhall Spa 
(away) on 8th and Hull (away) on 14th Apr.  JF 
will continue to release two fixtures at a 
time to Club V1 in order to keep player 
availability status accurate.  A WhatsApp 
group has been set up for registered players. 
 
Afternote: 
 
Unfortunately, we lost our fixture against 
Woodhall Spa 7-1 but a great day was had 
by all! 
 
Planning for the Capt’s Exchange day at 
Selby continues (7th July 2025).  Details to 
follow. 
 

  

6 Round Robin In addition to the standing entries, the 
newsletter will include mention of the 
Capt’s Charity - ‘Cystic Fibrosis Trust’ & De-
fibs project. 
 

 
 
DS 

 
 
20 Apr 

7 AOB SG informed the cttee that the new de-fibs 
have arrived and await installation.  Details 
on training will be issued in due course. 
RM suggested that a ‘Captains Bunker’ be 
initiated.  WP and SG will consider a joint 
effort and instructions may be issued in due 
course. 
 
Chris Chapleo was thanked for his 
suggestions for section spend: car park 
refurb, extra bins and ball cleaner repair.  
Members are asked for spend proposals for 
the benefit of the section in particular and 
club in general.  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
All 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Ongoing 

8 Date of next meeting The next Cttee Meeting will be held on Mon 
12th May directly after the Texas Scramble 
Competition. 
 

 
 
All 

 
 
12 May 
 

 

Original signed 

D STIFF 

Section Secretary 


